
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Attendance                                                 
For week beginning 11th November 

2024                  

                                 
 

 

 
 

Beech Class   96.9%                               
Birch Class   95.0%                            
Cherry Class:    98.0%                                  
Chestnut Class:  92.8%                                   
Elder Class:    98.6%                                  
Elm Class:      95.6%                                  
Hazel Class    97.6%                                    
Holly           93.5%                                   
Oak     94.1%                              
Olive    96.7%                           
Pine     96.1% 

Congratulations to those classes 
that have reached an attendance of 
97% or above.  It would be great 
to see every class reach 97% next 
week.       

Value Awards 

                                                        
        
 

 

 

 

 

Beech - Sacha    All school values  

Birch - Sophia   Resilience & Achievement                 

Cherry  - Jayden      Resilience & Achievement                                                                                                     

Chestnut  - Penelope Achievement                                                                                                                                             

Elder - Leonidas  Achievement                                                                                                                                

Elm - Willow   Resilience, Achievement & 
     Integrity                                        

Hazel - Yu Chen  Achievement & Integrity                                                                                                      

Holly - Harper    Resilience 

Oak - Lexi– Mae  Achievement & Integrity                                                                                                      

Olive - Ryan   All School Values                                                                                 

Pine  - Kirra          All School Values                                                         
                         

 Lower Farm Weekly 

       Welcome Mrs Patten                           
Hi, I am Mrs Patten I am thrilled to be part of the Lower Farm      
Academy family working as a cover supervisor. I will be covering    
classes throughout the school. I have been in education for many 
years, and I still love teaching and helping to support children thrive in 
all  lessons. 
I am married and we have been together for 25 years. We have a son 
called Will who is nearly 15, a siamese cat called Pebs, and a crazy 
spaniel called Kiwi (she's crazy because she loves to climb out of the 
upstairs windows and run around the roof). 
I love spending my free time with friends and family, either going for a 
long walk with Kiwi, having a meal out or jetting off in search of the 
sun. 
I enjoy being active, in 2019 I ran the London marathon to raise   

money for charity. During the  summer, I volunteer at the British Disabled Water Ski and Wakeboard   
Association, I love being out on the water.  



 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

      

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

      

11 Before 11                  

The Year 1 children got the    
exciting opportunity to fulfil their 
11 before 11 promise this week. 
This is a part of the 11 promises 

that Lower Farm Academy have to our pupils 
as they go through the school from            
Reception to Year 6.                                       
Together, Chestnut and Cherry class          
collaborated to ‘create something amazing’ 
on the school grounds for the rest of the 
school to admire. 

  

Fundraising with Name Labels                                                                                     

 

Can we please ask        
parents/carers to name all 
of your child’s uniform as 
we currently have a large 
amount of uniform in lost 
property that is not 
named. If you would like 
to order name labels 
please consider using    
Stikins as per the below 
as our PTA receive 30%  

commission for orders through this company.  









 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Thursday 21st November:  Parent Open Event for 2025/26 admissions 17:00 – 18:00 
Friday 22nd November: Non-uniform day - chocolate donation for Christmas Fayre  
Friday 29th November: Year 1 Fairytale Tea Party - times TBC  
Friday 6th December: Christmas Fayre 15:30  
Thursday 12th December: Nursery Christmas Crafts and Singalong 14:15 (2 adults per 
child) 
Friday 13th December: Parent Open Event for 2025/26 admissions 17:00 – 18:00 
Tuesday 17th December: Reception Nativity 14:00 for 14:30 start  
Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper day  
Friday 20th December: Non-uniform Day. School closes at 13:30 for Christmas (no wrap-
around care) 
 
Christmas Holidays: Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January  
Monday 6th January: Staff Inset Day - school closed  
 
Tuesday 7th January: School opens for spring term  
Friday 7th February: Friends of Lower Farm/ PTA Magic Show (details to follow)  
 
Half Term: Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February  
 
Friday 21st March: Red Nose Day – wear red clothes and donate for Comic Relief  
Friday 28th March: Non-uniform day - Easter Egg donation for Easter Bingo  
Friday 28th March: Year 2 Mothers’ Day celebration - times TBC  
Thursday 10th April: Easter Bingo and Raffle Friday 11th April: School closes at 13:30 for 
Easter  holidays (no wraparound care) 
 
Easter Holidays: Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April  
Monday 28th April: Staff Inset Day - school closed  
 
Tuesday 29th April: School opens for summer term  
Wednesday 30th April: Parents/Carer Pupil Progress Meetings 15:30 - 18:00 
Thursday 1st May: Parents/Carer Pupil Progress Meetings 15:30 - 18:00  
Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday - school closed  
Friday 23rd May: Non-uniform day - bottle donation for Summer Fayre 
 
Half Term: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May  
 
Friday 6th June: Non -uniform - gift donation for Summer Fayre  
Friday 13th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day celebration - times TBC  
Friday 20th June: Sports Day and Summer Fayre (details to follow) 
Wednesday 2nd July: Transition Day  
Thursday 10th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30  
Friday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for summer holidays (no wraparound care) 



 

 

 
A Message From Friends of Lower Farm Academy! 

 
Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a brilliant summer!  

 

Asda are kindly offering funding to schools with their “Cashpot for 
schools” initiative Parents/Carers/Grandparents/Friends just need to 

download their Rewards app and select Lower Farm Academy! 
At no additional cost to the shopper, Asda will donate to our school 
with every shop online or in-store when the Rewards app is scanned 

at checkout between 2nd September to 30th November 2024 -  
please see more details below and spread the word. 

 












